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Lanier & Oconee Basin Advisory Council
Summary/Final Minutes 
January 29, 2020
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Lanier and Oconee Basin Advisory Councils (BAC) met on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 from 12:30 to 3:00 PM at the Riverside Water Treatment Plant in Gainesville, GA.

Danny Johnson, Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Manager, and Justine Schwartz, Education and Public Engagement Specialist, welcomed participants. Following group introductions, the business of the agenda was conducted as follows:

Announcements

Justine Schwartz presented the Education & Engagement Update

Justine Schwartz presented the Water Supply/Drought Update

Danny Johnson presented the Update on the Special Master Ruling

Danny Johnson presented the 2022 Plan Update

Justine Schwartz presented the Review of the Stormwater Ordinance passed in 2019

Justine Schwartz led the Discussion of Ideas, Topics, & Locations for Future Meetings
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